
Dear Families,  

I hope you are all keeping well and looking forward to increased freedoms in 

the very near future. We are hoping that this will mean some lifting of 

restrictions although as yet we haven’t heard anything. We will keep you up to 

date. 

Only a couple of diary events to speak of this time. We will be hosting Skip2bFit 

trainer although he will be visiting as his alter ego, Box2bFit. The children are 

always very motivated by his sessions and he brings much fun and energy. 

Sorry that you are still unable to join us as I know he likes to include a parent 

session at the end of the mornings/afternoons. Soon!! 

Following the success of the Greek Day at Warthill, we will be hosting a Pirate 

Afternoon. This will be Thursday 27th May and I know that more details will 

follow, closer to the time. 

Finally an advance warning for the May birthday party which will take place at 

2pm on Friday 28th May; just as we break up for half term. 

Please let us know if you are needing support of any sort. We are here to help 

Best Wishes,  

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools  

 


